
September 17, 1979

Miss Laura Gilpin
409 Camino del Monte Sol
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Laura:

It is hard to thank you adequately for all of your help and assistance 
during the last ten days. You were very kind to put up with us for so 
long. I only hope it won't take you too long to recover from all the 
commotion.

All of us feel that we have the makings of a very fine film. Of course, 
you warrant nothing less. The film crew left Santa Fe with a deep sense of 
admiration for you and we are all determined to convey that in the film.

Your friends and household staff were extremely helpful to us during our 
stay, and 1 am grateful to them for their cooperation.

To the thanks of the film crew, I would like to add my personal thanks.
I had a wonderful time visiting with you. It is easy to see why all of 
your friends have become so devoted to you. I shall always be grateful 
for the week we had together.

Take care. I'll keep you posted on the progress of the film.

Warmest regards,

Marni Sandweiss
Curator of Photographs
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